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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

jose_tbo_fonseca@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jose Fonseca 
<jose_tbo_fonseca@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:15 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jose Fonseca 
Tampa, FL 33607 
jose_tbo_fonseca@yahoo.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

rasilverman@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of R Silverman 
< rasilverman@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 6:09 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
R Silverman 
Wimauma, FL 33598 
rasilverman@bellsouth.net 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

jgpalmer44@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of James Palmer <jgpalmer44 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:14 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer'' was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
James Palmer 
420 Mission Tri E Unit F Venice, FL 34285-5707 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

humphreysgnv@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Robert Humphreys 
< humphreysgnv@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:14 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Humphreys 
Trenton, FL 32693 
humphreysgnv@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

yerson.mejia@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Yerson Mejia 
< yerson.mejia@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:14 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Yerson Mejia 
Hialeah, FL 33018 
yerson.mejia@outlook.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

spac9@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sean Pachew <spac9 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 6:09 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Sean Pachow 
Panacea, FL 32346 
spac9@yahoo.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

skydiver76@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Derek Johnson <skydiver76 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 6:10 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida . 

Sincerely, 
Derek Johnson 
Fort Walton Beach, FL 32547 
skydiver76@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

nickb@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nick Baiamonte 
< nickb@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:13 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Nick Baiamonte 
Sarasota, FL 34231 
nickb@cedgreentechse.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

dickrudy@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Richard Rudy 
< dickrudy@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 5:59 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Richard Rudy 
New Port Richey, FL 34655 
dickrudy@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

am52reed@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Anita Reed 

<am52reed@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:14 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is NOT the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk- we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Anita Reed 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33707 

am52reed@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

nzmenmail@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Isaac Dahaki 
< nzmenmail@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:13 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Isaac Dahaki 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33317 
nzmenmail@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

seanaurban15@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sean Urban <seanaurban15 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:14 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Sean Urban 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33707 
seanaurban15@gmail.com 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

adamstrk11@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Adam Stark <adamstrk11 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 5:59 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Further, I do NOT understand why anyone would be against net metering. As a lifelong Floridian, I value the natural 
beauty of my state. In my opinion, the egos of a few utility company CEOs isn't worth degrading this beautiful state's 
environment any further. Please consider my plea and the pleas of many others when making your decision. If solar goes 
away in Florida, utility companies will have a bigger problem than not making as much money. 

Sincerely, 
Adam Stark 
Wellington, FL 33414 
adamstrkll@aol.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

scrolick@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Stephen Crolick 
< scrol ick@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:14 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I do not support net metering. 

Solar power is unreliable and costs too much. It destabilizes our grid and we end up using more energy than needed just 
to keep the grid reliable. I'm concerned that Florida is headed down the same road as California with rolling blackouts 
during times of high energy usage. My parents live in Stuart Florida and I'm worried about their health and safety. 

Sincerely, 
Stephen Crolick 
Syracuse, NY 13215 
scrolick@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

chuckcp@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Charles Coomer 
< chuckcp@everyactioncustom.co m > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:14 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Charles Coomer 
Boca Raton, FL 33432 
chuckcp@bellsouth.net 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

bluecoral@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of James Fuller 
< bluecoral@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 6:09 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
James Fuller 
Silver Springs, FL 34488 
bluecoral@netzero.net 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

MWHEAT42289@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mike Wheat <MWHEAT42289 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:14 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy proc;luction, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mike Wheat 
Orlando, FL 32801 
MWHEAT42289@GMAIL.COM 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

bill demshok <bdemshok@hotmail.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 5:39 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 

Subject: net metering rule 

Dear Commissioner Clarke, 

I am writing in response to an article in my local paper, the Miami Herald, which reported that Florida 

Representative Lawrence McClure is asking your Commission to review the net metering rule for 

households with solar panels. It was also reported that Representative McClure wanted to "make sure 

constituents, ratepayers, aren't subsidizing millionaires'solar panels." 

Three years ago, my wife and I made the decision to install solar panels on a home the same year we 

purchased it. It will take approximately 12 years for us to "break even" with the savings from our 

electricity bill. The main reason we installed solar panels was to decrease our part of the production of 

greenhouse gasses which is driving climate change. This has saved 7 metric tons of CO2 from entering 

the atmosphere each year. Our household makes less than 6 figures in salary/ year. We were able to 

afford solar panels because of a U.S. Tax Incentive Program (break),which was 30% of the total cost, and 

buying the panels through a co-op, which decreased the cost by 20% Meanwhile, Next Era Energy 

executives, of which FPL is a subsidiary, have annual salaries in the millions, according to the Palm beach 

Post. I do wish that anyone who could afford solar panels would do so. FPL charges consumers 12 cents/ 

kilowatt. We also pay $10/ month even if we produce more electricity than we use. If we send excess 

energy into the electrical grid and produce more than we use in a year, FPL pays us 3 cents/ kilowatt. 

Meanwhile, subsidies for coal and natural gas are in the billions in the US. What is not included in the 

energy costs of "dirty" and CO2 producing energy is the medical expenses from producing, and people 

inhaling, small coal related particles (PM25) and natural disaster costs from temperature increase, due 

to CO2 emissions with related natural disasters(hurricanes, floods, and fires). Miami is on track to have a 

heat index of over 105 degrees 1/3 of the year by 2030. Those of us who have solar panels are taking 

some of the load off the grid which could prevent rolling blackouts in the future if enough people 

installed solar panels. These are just a few reasons to keep the net metering rule in place or make it 

even more beneficial to households who chose to install solar panels. I would appreciate your- kind 

consideration of my comments. I would be very willing to discuss the mater in detail further if you so 

desire and are interested. 

Sincerely, 

William Demshok 
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William Demshok MS, PA-C 

Assistant Professor of Medical Education 

Barry University Physician Assistant Program 

College of Nursing and Health Science 

Wiegand Annex, Room 232 

Mailing Address: 

11300 NE Second Avenue 

Miami Shores, Fl 33161 

Office: 305-899-3259 

Fax 305-899-3253 

www.barry.edu\pa 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Tina Henize <Tina.Henize.40379638@p2a.co> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 3:50 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Tina Henize 
508 Jewel St 
Brooksville, FL 34601 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Gary Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 

Doretta Miller <dmiller110@verizon.net> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 2:42 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I urge you to preserve solar net metering - Docket: 2020-0000 

RE: I urge you to preserve solar net metering - Docket: 2020-0000 

null 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. We should be doing everything we can to encourage 

businesses and homeowners to tap into the clean, renewable power of the sun, not undercutting the rights of solar 

owners. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries also contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians 

need more tools -- not less -- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Doretta Miller 
415 n washington ave 
Clearwater, FL 33755 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Andrea Conover <Andrea.Conover.362555220@p2a.co> 

Sunday, September 20, 2020 2:40 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 

Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment l ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Andrea Conover 
105 Rivers Edge Dr 
East Palatka, FL 32131 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Gary Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 

Barry Zack <barryzed@gmail.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 1 :00 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I urge you to preserve solar net metering - Docket 2020-0000 

RE: I urge you to preserve solar net metering - Docket: 2020-0000 

null 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. We should be doing everything we can to encourage 
businesses and homeowners to tap into the clean, renewable power of the sun, not undercutting the rights of solar 
owners. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries also contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians 
need more tools -- not less -- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Let Florida earn the title "Sunshine State." 

Sincerely, 
Barry Zack 
7157 Rue De Palisades 
Sarasota, FL 34238 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Chairman Gary F. Clark, 

Samantha Turetsky <Samantha.Turetsky.15157524@p2a.co> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:59 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

Time and time again, Florida's voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of 
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven "Amendment 1 ", which would have prohibited the 
subsidization of solar energy, and approved 'Amendment 4', which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar 
customers. 

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to 
receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar 
industry. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led 
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was 
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could 
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10% 
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering. 

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy. 
Solar benefits Floridians' safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. 
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools - not less - in order to weather all the 
storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty 
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida. 

Thank you, 
Samantha Turetsky 
608 John Anderson Dr 
Ormond Beach, FL 32176 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Gary Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 

Robert Grady < mikegradygolfer@gmail.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 8:24 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I urge you to preserve solar net metering - Docket: 2020-0000 

RE: I urge you to preserve solar net metering - Docket: 2020-0000 

null 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. We should be doing everything we can to encourage 

businesses and homeowners to tap into the clean, renewable power of the sun, not undercutting the rights of solar 

owners. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries also contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians 

need more tools -- not less -- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Grady 
3157 Whirlaway Trail 
Tallahassee, FL 32309 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Billy Oddie <obi349@rocketmait.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 7:25 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 

Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 

Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Billy Oddie 

Mr Billy Oddie 
obi349@rocketmail.com 
921 Valencia Rd 
South Daytona, Fl. 32119 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Importance: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Kerry Crandall <kcrand9088@hotmail.com> 
Saturday, September 19, 2020 11 :15 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 

Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 

{BULK} Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

Low 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, ofthese jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Kerry Crandall 

Ms Kerry Crandall 
kcrand9088@hotmail.com 

75 Knollwood Estates Dr 
Ormond Beach, FL 32174-4220 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Ann Modine <Modineann@gmail.com> 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 8:15 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 

Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 

Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the· 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Ann Modine 

Ms Ann Modine 
Modineann@gmail.com 
1577 Dr 35th circle 
Okeechonee, Glorida 34974 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

rvankuijk@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Raymond vankuijk 

< rvankuijk@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:50 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020~0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Raymond vankuijk 
664 Severs Lndg Palm Harbor, FL 34683-6243 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

sunsaura@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of BK Young 

< sunsau ra@everyactioncustom.com > 
Saturday, September 19, 2020 5:50 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
BK Young 
16059 E Alan Black Blvd Loxahatchee, FL 33470-3752 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

ozzy386@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Osbourn <ozzy386 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:50 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
John Osbourn 
508 12th Ave S Saint Petersburg, FL 33701-5203 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

aharmon11088@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ashley Harmon <aharmon11088 

@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:50 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ashley Harmon 
Perkinston, MS 39573 
aharmon1l088@icloud.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

ed_feaver@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ed Feaver 
< ed_feaver@everyactioncustom.com > 
Saturday, September 19, 2020 5:49 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Ed Feaver 
115 Byrd Rd Quincy, FL 32351-7278 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

gardner6172@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nick Gardner <gardner6172 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:49 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
How about you do what we voted on. I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State -

Docket: 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Nick Gardner 
Melbourne, FL 32904 
gardner6172@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

snowballbff@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Samantha Beasey 

< snowballbff@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:48 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

This is very personal to me as I am a strong proponent of clean energy and promoting it every way we can. There is no 

reason to start rolling back something that is good for the environment and our health. I agree with what is outlined 

below. 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Samantha Beasey 
32866 
snowballbff@yahoo.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

jvspacek@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of James Spacek 

<jvspacek@everyactioncustom.com> 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:48 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
James Spacek 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33707 
jvspacek@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

printmaking4life@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lisa C 

< pri ntmaking4life@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 6:48 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk- we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Lisa C 
Gainesville, FL 32608 
printmaking4life@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

kiranmurthy@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kiran Murthy 

< kiranmurthy@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 6:48 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Kiran Murthy 

Orlando, FL 32819 
kiranmurthy@yahoo.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

awkirsch1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Arthur Kirsch <awkirsch1 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:48 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Arthur Kirsch 
6001 Pelican Bay Blvd Naples, FL 34108-8166 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

Jstewart1229@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jason Stewart <Jstewart1229 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Saturday, September 19, 2020 6:09 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jason Stewart 
Orange Park, FL 32065 
Jstewa rt1229@gma ii .com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

chgarcia@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Christian Garcia 
< chgarcia@everyactioncustom.com > 
Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:48 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Christian Garcia 
3470 NW 53rd St Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309-6322 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

der.hase.fee@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Andreas Glatz 

< der.hase.fee@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:46 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Andreas Glatz 
2600 Marble Ave Orlando, FL 32803-1634 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

stahlheber@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of james stahlheber 
<stahlheber@everyactioncustom.com> 
Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:46 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less- in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
james stahlheber 
11338 Alligator St Punta Gorda, FL 33955-1432 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

aapeterson69@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Aaron Peterson <aapeterson69 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:47 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Aaron Peterson 
210 NE 48th Ter Miami, FL 33137-3136 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

aida@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Aida Sheets 

< aida@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 6:00 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Aida Sheets 
6926 10th Ave N St Petersburg, FL 33710-6152 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

opusmedici@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Shawn Margolin 

< opusmedici@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:47 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Please keep Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Being the sunshine state, encouraging renewable energy investment, means supporting floridians purchase of solar 

panels. We should be able to put power on the grid and receive payment. A watt is a watt, doesn't matter who 

generates it. 

Seems like people buying solar is good for the state for any number of reasons. 

Why let an industry prevent advancement? Their profits should not be a factor. 

Your careful consideration is appreciated. 

Thanks, 

Shawn 

Sincerely, 
Shawn Margolin 
Clearwater, FL 33756 
opusmedici@yahoo.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

easy92rider@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jeffry Johnson 
< easy92 rider@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:47 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Why do we vote? If you're going to change the rules in the middle of the game. 

NOT FUNNY 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jeffry Johnson 
Palm Coast, FL 32137 
easy92rider@yahoo.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

bojo_hand@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Bozhidar Handjiev 
< bojo_hand@everyactioncustom.com > 

Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:47 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 
and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 
create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 
power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Bozhidar Handjiev 
Palm Harbor, FL 34685 
bojo_hand@hotmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

andynare@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Richard Nare 

< andyna re@everyactioncustom.com > 
Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:47 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Richard Nare 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33701 
andynare@yahoo.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

batata214@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Wilson Alers <batata214 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:47 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in Florida - Docket 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Wilson Alers 

Palm City, FL 34990 
batata214@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

bigschwa@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Candace Biggerstaff 

< bigschwa@everyactioncustom.com > 
Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:47 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, ofthese jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Candace Biggerstaff 
1615 NE 7th St Gainesville, FL 32609-3784 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

jexie3@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Stephanie Markham <jexie3 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:45 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people 

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put 

many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to 

create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to 

power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Stephanie Markham 
Ponte Vedra Beach, FL 32004 
jexie3@gmail.com 

1 



Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Conrad Roth <cj@idsinc.cc> 
Saturday, September 19, 2020 7:22 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner 

Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 
Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Conrad Roth 

Mr Conrad Roth 
cj@idsinc.cc 
1738 SW 24 Ave 
Fort Lauderdale, Fl 33312 

1 




